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A total of of 13 faculty of AATMAN Academy, Thane  and faculty of DBIT met on April 24, 2021. The 

meeting was held on ZOOM platform. It was scheduled to discuss the training programmes that 

would be beneficial for the students with Learning disability of AATMAN academy. This initiative 

of DBIT was to bring about awareness and interest among school students about STEM courses. 

 

 

 

The agenda of this meeting was to know better AATMAN student learning habits and their 

choices. AATMAN teachers’ inputs was necessary to make courses simpler and interesting. 

The following points were discussed. 

1) The contents for STEM related courses were discussed. 

2) The faculty of AATMAN suggested to be in the online mode and chose app development and 

map making as better courses to be handled in the online mode. 

3) Training the faculty of AATMAN for the courses was decided, so as to cater to the needs of 

student of AATMAN effectively. 

Minutes prepared by  

Freda Carvalho 
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